
 

CABLEVISIÓN HOLDING S.A. 
President of the Board of Directors Tenders Resignation 

 

On 22 November 2022, Cablevisión Holding S.A. (the “Company”) informed the Argentine Securities 

Commission and the Buenos Aires Stock Exchange that the Company’s Board of Directors had held a 

meeting on that date, at which they resolved to accept the resignation of the President of the Board, 

Mr. Sebastián Bardengo, effective as from 31 December 2022 at 24hrs 

 

 

Enquiries: 

 

Samantha Olivieri 

Cablevisión Holding 

 

www.cvh.com.ar 

Email: ir@cvh.com 

Tel: (+54 11) 4309 – 3417 

 


